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Allison Edwards

From: planning_admin@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk
Sent: 02 November 2022 10:37
To: Planning Admin
Subject: New comments for application R/2022/0816/FFM

WARNING: This email came from outside of the organisation. Do not provide login or password details. Always be 
cautious opening links and attachments wherever the email appears to come from. If you have any doubts about 
this email, contact ICT. 
 
 
New comments have been received for application R/2022/0816/FFM at site address: LAND TO EAST FORMER STEEL 
HOUSE AND NORTH OF A1085 TRUNK ROAD REDCAR 
 
from Arborist Officer  kevin.wilson@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk 
 
Address: 
Area Management 
 
Comment type: 
Comment 
 
Comments: 
All tree-related operations really must be adhered to and wherever possible additional tree planting should take 
place alongside all other environmental prescription advised for a net gain in biodiversity across the wider site and 
complete protection of any protected species and associated habitat. A site meeting for assurance would be useful. 
 
 
 
Case Officer: 
Mr D Pedlow 
 


